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Lynne Baldwin

From: Karen East <clerk@gosfordandwatereaton-pc.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 June 2024 22:43

To: Planning

Subject: OBJECTION to the OUFC stadium environmental statement. Application Ref: 

24/00539/F

Attachments: GWEPC planning objection Stadium 05June2024 VErsion 3 Approved.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening,

Attached is: V3 RESPONSE from GWEPC to CDC Planning (Jun 24) RE OUFC Stadium Environmental 
Statement dated Feb 2024

OBJECTION TO: Application Ref: 24/00539/F has been received with Cherwell District Council 

Location: Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station, Oxford 

Road, Kidlington

Please find attached the response from Gosford and Water Eaton Parish Council - OBJECTION to the 

OUFC stadium environmental statement.

Many thanks

Clerk

Gosford and Water Eaton Parish Council 


